From: Alain Piallat

To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Bring the Space Base to Lompoc
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 1:22:05 PM

To whom it may concern:

I want to express my full support for bringing to the city of Lompoc the Space Base. Tourism
in general and specifically the notion of Space in this day and age will bring positive activity
and revenues to the City of Lompoc. The concept has been extremely well thought out and the
principals of the venture are highly committed as to the design, to education for all, young and
old, and are projecting realistic financial goals.

My California based company and I personally look forward to the successful development of
such a project !

Sincerely,

Alain Piallat
Founder and Managing Director
mailto:alain@valleyofthemoonpartners.com

https://valleyofthemoonpartners.com
Mobile: 707 236 2677
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